
 

Tax Collector’s Office 

COVID-19 Response:  

UPDATED 8/20/20 

 

 
For additional information,  

please contact us 

Monday - Friday, 8am - 4pm: 

 

(p) 908-226-7610 

(f) 908-226-7612 

 

4th Quarter Reconciled bills, along with the 1st 

and 2nd Quarter 2021 bills will be mailed out 

by the end of September. We hope everyone 

remains healthy and safe.

 

***As of 5/4/20, the Tax Office will 
be open to the public with CDC 
guidelines in place. The 
requirements for submitting in-
person payments are as follows:  

● Masks must be worn. 

● Maintain 6 feet of distance from others. 

● One person allowed in Tax Office at a 

time. 

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, 
out-of-office methods of submitting 
payments are still highly 
recommended: 

● Mail checks made payable to: 

 

                          Borough of South 

Plainfield 

                          2480 Plainfield Avenue  

                          South Plainfield, NJ 07080 

● Drop off payments in our drop-off 

box located outside the municipal 

building (pictured left). 

● Submit payments online by visiting 

the Borough website, 

www.southplainfieldnj.com 

 

*Please note: 3rd Quarter Estimated taxes 

were due August 1st, 2020. The grace 

period was August 10th, 2020. Payments 

submitted after August 10th will accrue 

interest back to the August 1st due date. 

http://www.southplainfieldnj.com/

